
January 9, 2023, 7 PM Zoom presentation 

Nature’s Best Hope 

By Doug Tallamy 

Doug Tallamy is the T. A. Baker Professor of Agriculture in the Department of Entomology and 

Wildlife Ecology at the University of Delaware, where he has authored 106 research publications 

Become a member at  

www.corvalliseveninggardenclub.org/membership/ 

Annual dues $20 individual, $30 household 

Become a part of the "Home Grown National Park" network. For 
more information on this and how to be a better steward of our 
planet, attend our zoom talk by DOUG TALLAMY from his most 
recent book NATURE'S BEST HOPE  

This will be a Zoom meeting only. If you are not a member of the Evening 
Garden Club, but would like to “attend” the Zoom meeting, please send a $5 
check to PO Box 315, Corvallis, OR 97339 and be sure to include your name 
and email address. The Zoom link will be sent to you shortly before the meet-
ing. Please write your email address very clearly to ensure you receive the 
link. 


